Dear ALFA

Thank you for your e mail 

I must admit , I was really surprised to receive the e mail from the Surgery
It appears that they are trying to gauge public opinion on this , which I must inform you , are their and the developers proposals.

As I read the document , and from what we are aware , this has NOT been agreed by the CCG and certainly not the council .

The suitability and need  for all the sites in the proposed Local Plan are still being assessed for sustainability  on many grounds by both Officers and Councillors - we are still awaiting vital input from CCG , Highways and other important stakeholders .

No decisions have been made - it is not due to be presented to Executive and Councillors for their agreement to go out for Consultation , for a few more months

We have requested the opinion of the CCG on this , and are also in ongoing talks with the CCG and their representatives as to provision for healthcare for the new Local Plan period

Regards

Harvey Cohen 

Councillor Harvey Cohen
Elstree Ward Councillor
Portfolio Holder for Planning 
Hertsmere Borough Council
Mob 07974910215

